
Date: August 24, 2022

Federal Communications Commission
Equipment Authorization Branch
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046

Device Size Prevents FCC ID Inclusion

FCC ID: 2ALIR-MU250

The Ciholas MU250 is an extremely small UWB module, the area available for labeling does not
allow for the inclusion of the FCC ID in a font size four-points or larger. Per the following guidelines,
the FCC ID will be placed in the user manual.

784748 D01 General labeling and Notification v09r01, Section 3:

When the device is so small, or for such use that it is impracticable to label with a font size
that is four-points or larger (and the device does not utilize electronic labeling), then the FCC
ID shall be placed in the user manual, and the FCC ID shall also be placed either on the
device packaging or on a removable label attached to the device.

Signed:

Printed name: Mike Ciholas
Title: President
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